
 
 
 
 
 
 

Beam County Primary School 
Oval Road North, Dagenham, Essex, RM10 9ED. 

 

Email: office@beam.bardaglea.org.uk, Telephone: 020 8270 4700  
beamcountyprimaryschool.org 

 
Headteacher:  Miss T A Whittington, NPQH, BA (Hons), PGCE 

 Chair of Governors: Miss S Ekmekci 
 
 
 

          

 

11th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

CHRISTMAS RAFFLE 

We have some beautiful hampers to be won in the Friends of Beam Christmas Raffle.  

 Please support your school by purchasing a raffle ticket priced at £1 per ticket.  

 There are 8 different hampers to be won that include a variety of food and drink items.  

 Tickets will be on sale in the playgrounds at the end of the school day, so please ensure you 

bring along some money! 

 The draw will take place on Monday 18th December.  

 All monies raised go back to purchasing items for your children within school.  

  

Thank you for your support.  

 Friends of Beam PTA 

  

 


